
Contact Mrs. Kemp
ekemp@saintscjm.com  ~  (616) 754-3416

January 27-31, 2025

St. Charles Borromeo School is a 
Catholic community of faith, 

academics and service for all.

     Brrr! I hope you were able to stay warm & 
safe this week. Due to the days off, much of our 
work from last week will happen this week.
     Catholic Schools Week is here! I hope to see 
you at Pack the Pews this weekend. Be sure to 
watch The Warrior for all the important details 
for the week. Kindergarteners and 2nd graders 
will attend Mass at the Cathedral on Tuesday. 
Please fill out the permission slip and 
return to school by Monday.

From Mrs. Kemp…

First Communion - 
Sunday, April 27th 

at the 
11:00 a.m. Mass at 

St. Charles

Save the Date

Our Learning
*Due to the very short week, much 
of this is a repeat from last week. 
MAPs testing will continue as well.
Spelling: Our test is Friday over 
words with double consonants.
Reading: We will focus on 
informational text skills.
Writing: We will continue working on 
descriptive writing.
Grammar: We’ll continue the 
chapter on pronouns.
Religion: We will review our unit over 
the Liturgy of the Word before 
moving on to the Liturgy of the 
Eucharist.
Math: We will continue addition and 
subtraction of 2-digit numbers. 
Science: We’ll start a chapter about 
forces and work.
Social Studies: We’ll finish our 
chapter over goods and then start 
learning about services.


